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Dear Ms. Geeson, 
 
I would appreciate your consideration of the resubmitted manuscript, “Wind 
signatures in the X-ray emission line profiles of the late O supergiant zeta Orionis” 
by Cohen, Leutenegger, Grizzard, Reed, Kramer, and Owocki (MS MN-06-0094-
MJ).   
 
We have addressed all of the referee’s comments and documented several other, 
minor changes as well.  Note that a more conveniently formatted copy of our 
response to the referee is available at:  
 
http://astro.swarthmore.edu/~cohen/projects/zori/refrep_response_27feb06.pdf 
 
(The version submitted through the MNRAS web interface lost some of the 
formatting that makes it easier to differentiate between the referee’s comments and 
our responses.)  
 
We have slightly modified the abstract, modified the text – of course – and also 
modified Fig. 6(b).  Our uploaded revisions reflect these changes.  
 
We look forward to hearing back from you and the referee, and we certainly would 
be open to making further changes, as suggested by the referee.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

David H. Cohen 


